
Brooklyn Inland Wetlands Commission 

Notice of Cancellation  

 

 

 

The regularly scheduled meeting for the Brooklyn 

Inland Wetlands and Watercourse Commission 

scheduled for Tuesday, August 9, 2016 at 6 p.m. at the 

Clifford B. Green Meeting Center, 69 South Main 

Street has been cancelled due to lack of quorum.  

 

 

 

______________________ 

Real Gallant 

Chairman  
 


